
Student Learning and
Achievement

● Met with Granby Memorial Middle School World Language Department to develop a communication plan for current fifth
graders choosing a middle school world language

● Developed plan for Strings Instruction in 2022-23
● Began discussions for planning Summer Programming for 2022
● Continued discussions with Administrative Team as to how to carry topics from professional development into daily practice at

the schools

Community Engagement ● Communicated out regarding the “Screen and Stay” option with the community and transitioned weekly COVID
communications to the district dashboard as well as school based case notification to the building principals

● Supported the FVHD in communicating and planning vaccine clinics for the 5-11 population
● Attended a meeting with architects to finalize plans for the GEF sponsored TV Broadcast Studio

Safety and Social
Emotional Well-Being

● Collaborated with Justine Ginsberg from FVHD on scheduling Mental Health First Aid training for the community in February
● Continued meeting with FVHD and CSDE and DPH around monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic impact on education

Budget Development and
Fiscal Management

● Submitted the Perkins Grant
● Continued crafting a budget to support 2021-22 curriculum initiatives and met with all administrators around identified

priorities
Embracing Diversity ● Worked with High School and Middle School to discuss the best way to incorporate the BRIDGES program into student life

● Attended a meeting with the Granby Racial Reconciliation Team to coordinate efforts

Professional Learning ● Completed goal setting meetings with staff and began observations
● Participated in an 8th grade planning meeting for IM Math with the CREC consultant and a 3rd grade planning session for the

upcoming Mysteries unit with the Teachers College consultant


